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September 17, 2014

Mr. Tim Wolfe

National Construction, Inc.
P.O. Box 1479
Alamogordo, NM 88311

Dear Tim,

I wanted to take a moment to thank you for the great work that National Construction performed for the ,
New Mexico School for the Blind and Visually Impaired over the last few years. i

This was a very challenging project in terms of both technical requirements and scheduling. The work
was required to take place on an occupied campus and in sequences that jumped around the entire 35
acre site. | was very impressed with the way National Construction was able to get the work planned and
carried out with minimal disruption to the school. The Contractor worked diligently with the Owner to be
sure that various areas of the campus were available for use at the times required, while maintaining the
construction schedule throughout the 18 month project.

There were a number of surprises on this project, as is often the case when renovating older buildings.
The school's natatorium was found to have a severely rusted roof deck which resulted in the complete
replacement of 10,000 square feet of epoxy coated metal deck. Underground tunnels and various
uncharted utilities were encountered in several areas of the campus. National Construction worked
quickly to help get these problems solved and scheduled into the work with as little inconvenience as
possible to the school. You were a very valuable asset in the planning of the many unforeseen
challenges that needed to be addressed during the work.

National's project team, including you, Web Temple, David Gonzales, and Jason Blankenship provided a
quality project for the NMSBVI campus and worked as a very competent and cooperative member of the
project team. | hope to get an opportunity to work with National again on future projects.

Sincerely,

Dekker/Perich/Sabatini Ltd.

Vo K-

Peter Holloway, AIA LEED AP
Architect
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